
From: Stephen Collins [mailto:Steve207c@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 10:43 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Oppose current northern pass project 
 
Stephen Collins 
446 Dodge Hill Road 
Henniker, NH 03242 
 
December 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I love this state and we live in a time where facts don’t matter.  The fact is, that there already a 
established corridor that could handle this project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Collins 
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